
Hello First Year Students & Graduate Students! 
 
Back in August/September, you may remember completing Part 1 of the training courses: 
AlcoholEdu & Sexual Assault Prevention for Undergraduates/Graduates. Now that you have 
started your journey at Wes, you are required to complete Part 2 of both courses to continue to 
support your education. These courses are essential part of creating a safe and healthy 
environment for all of our community members. Note: Part 2 of these courses is much shorter 
in length than Part 1. 

Completion of your EVERFI courses is required for all students @ Wes. If you have difficulty 
logging in, check out the technical info at the bottom of this page. 

Please ensure that you have completed the course by Friday, November 12th. 

 
To Complete Part 2: 

1. Sign in to your Wesleyan Portal (WesPortal), click on the Student Information drop-
down, and click on the AlcoholEdu & Sexual Assault Prevention link. 

2. Click on either/both AlcoholEdu or Sexual Assault Prevention for Undergrads/Grads to 
begin taking part 2 of the course. 

3. You may log in and out of the course at the end of each section. Section ends are 
marked with a “Next” button. DO NOT log out until you click the “Next” button or you 
will have to repeat the section you have just gone through. 

4. To log back into your account, you can access AlcoholEdu and Sexual Assault Prevention 
from your Wesleyan Portal or at https://admin.fifoundry.net/wesleyan-
univeristy/sign_in  

 
Other Important Information: 
 We recognize the prevalence of interpersonal violence and substance abuse and the 

difficulty that could impose on completing these courses.  As such the content in these 
online courses includes a safety exit and links to resources for anyone in need of 
emotional support. 

 Need more help? Contact EVERFI’s tech support using “Help” within the course or by 
visiting support.everfi.com. If you having other non-technical questions, email 
weswell@wesleyan.edu. 

 
 
By working together, we can create an environment where everyone can live, study, work, and 
have fun safely – we hope you are having a great Fall Semester! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Patrick Gordon 
Director of WesWell (Office of Health Education)  
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